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Dear Drayton Families, 
 
Welcome back! We hope you’ve had a wonderful summer full of adventure, rest and fun! And hopefully, some 
sunshine!  
 
We’d like to take this opportunity to welcome back Mrs Kinglsey to the partnership. She will be joining the 
leadership team at Nightingale on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. Mrs Kingsley was previously Head of School 
at Drayton before going on parental leave, and prior to that was Head of School at Lionwood Infant School and has 
been a leader within the Trust for quite some time! This will enable our other leaders, Mrs Hutt, Mrs Boyce and Mrs 
Watling, to spend more time across the Partnership at both Drayton and Nightingale schools. 
 
We are all excited to welcome the children back today 
Mrs Hutt, Mrs Boyce, Mrs Watling and Mrs Kingsley 
 
 
 
 

   
Oak Values  

In Assembly we talked about new beginnings and new starts 
We talked about keeping our OAK values. 
 
Open and Honest 
Ask Listen and Learn 
Kind and Caring  

 

 

 



 

                                                       Who’s Who 

 
Some of you will remember Mrs Watling. Mrs Watling is our Partnership Assistant Head, and she has been based at 
NIANS for the last year, but she will be back across both schools moving forward.   
 

We have some new staff members at DCIS who will be featured in WHO's who over the next few weeks along with 
the old familiar faces 
Jessica Ferguson Teacher in Otter  
Kayleigh Bennett Teaching Assistant in Hedgehog 
Susie Sparks Teaching Assistant in Starling 
 

Breakfast club 

 
Please note that from Monday, if your children attend Breakfast Club, we would like you to drop them off at the 
following times:  7:30, 7:45 or 8:00 
 

                                                                                              PE  

 
PE days 
Please come in to school wearing PE kits on the day your class has PE 
Fox class – Wednesdays and Fridays (beginning Friday 6/9) 
Squirrel class – Mondays and Fridays (beginning Friday 6/9) 
Otter class – Mondays and Fridays (beginning Friday 6/9) 
Rabbit class – Tuesdays and Thursdays (beginning Tuesday 10/9) 
Starling class – Tuesdays and Thursdays (beginning Tuesday 10/9) 
 



 

 

Reception – Yellow Year 1 – Blue Year 2 – Green Whole school – pink KS1(Y1&Y2) - Grey 

 

September 2024 

   

  Dates coming soon! 
   

   

   

 

School day times from September 2023 
 

8.20am Gates Open 

8.30am  Classroom doors open 

8.40am Gates Closed 
Classroom doors close 

3pm End of the school day 

 

Term dates 

 

 

Dates for the diary 


